
Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had another busy week with Year 10 students completing their
first week of Pre-Public Exams (PPEs) and Year 2 students completing KS1
SATs. Students are all working well, and Year 10 are really getting into the
swing of exam processes ready for next year when they start to prepare for
their GCSEs.

The NEU have announced further strike days on 5th July 2023 and 7th July
2023. As previously, we are working with staff to find out their intentions
regarding industrial action on these days. The strike days coincide with the
Year 4 residential trip and the Year 6 to 7 transition day. We aim to ensure
both these can go ahead, but this will mean other year groups will not be
able to attend. I will be in touch with you at the start of next week with
further information.

This week we have been pleased to welcome parents and carers of
children who will be coming into Year R in September. It has been lovely to
meet them all and we look forward to their children joining the King's
Academy family at the start of next year.

On Monday we will be celebrating the end of an era with Year 11 KAB
students at their formal celebration assembly which will be attended by all
year 11 students, their parents/carers and all staff. To facilitate this special
occasion, students in Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 will finish early on Monday 26th
June 2023, leaving at 1.10pm. We are delighted to be welcoming back Mrs
Howells who will present the prizes to this special group of year 11s who
were the first students in King's Academy Binfield.

Kind regards,
Mrs Moore
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KABKAO UPDATES
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Please see pages 5 & 6 for details of summer activity
camps and other youth leisure services offered by
The Wayz for young people across the Bracknell
Forest area.

Please contact admin@thewayzyouth.co.uk for more
details or booking.

Researchers at The University of Reading are looking
at how Autistic children process visual information
and make decisions about it, and how it compares
to children without a developmental condition.
 
For more information about participating, please see
the flyer on page 4.

THE WAYZ YOUTH ACTIVITY
CAMPS & LEISURE SERVICES

MERRYN IS FULL OF CHEER!
Congratulations to Merryn in Year
5 at KAO, who recently travelled to
Birmingham for the Legacy Cheer
National Championships where
she came 6th with her team. Well
done on another successful
competition.

UNIVERSITY OF READING AUTISM
RESEARCH PROJECT

Please see page 4 for details of the Bracknell Cobras
Summer Basketball Camps.

BRACKNELL COBRAS SUMMER
BASKETBALL CAMPS

As part of the Year 7 Charity Initiative Project, 7CJA
nominated to raise money for Cancer Research UK.

When selecting the charity to raise money for,
numerous groups made presentations about why
this charity was so important to them, with many
students in the class sharing the names of people
they know who have had, or still have, cancer.

Students also voted, quite enthusiastically, to take
part in a sponsored run to raise money for this
worthwhile cause. Students ran/walked/jogged laps
of the school running track on the afternoon of June
19th. 

On the day, Ms Jackson and 7CJA completed a total
of 210 laps, with a number of students running 5k. To
date, the class has managed to raise an impressive
sum of £775. Ms Jackson has said 'I am incredibly
proud of everyone who has taken part in the
sponsored run and am equally grateful to everyone
at home who has donated money for this worthwhile
cause that is so special for so many of us.'

KAB YEAR 7 FUNDRAISING FUN

Please see page 4 for information about the
adutions for our next KAB musical production.

SECONDARY PHASE MUSICAL
PRODUCTION AUDITIONS

mailto:admin@thewayzyouth.co.uk
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DATES FOR THE DIARY

Monday 26th June Year 11 Celebration Assembly (see page 1 for early finish times)

Monday 26th - Friday 30th June Primary Arts week

Thursday 29th June KAB & KAO Year 3 Assemblies 

Thursday 29th June Year 11 Prom

Tuesday 4th July KAB Secondary Phase Sports Day

Wednesday 5th - Friday 7th July Year 4 Residential Trip

Thursday 6th July KAB & KAO Year 2 Assemblies

Monday 10th July INSET Day (school closed to students)

Wednesday 12th July Art & Tech Exhibition (all phases)

Wednesday 12th July HPV Dose 1 & 2 for Years 8 & 9

Wednesday 12th July Secondary Phase Sports Awards

Wednesday 12th July KAB Primary Open Afternoon (3:30-4:30pm)

Thursday 13th July Reception Sports Day (9-10:30am)

Thursday 13th July KAO Primary Open Afternoon (3:30-4:30pm)

Thursday 13th & Friday 14th July Year 10 Coastal Field Trips

Friday 14th July KS1 Sports Day (10am - 12:30pm)

Friday 14th July KS2 Sports Day (11:30am - 3:15pm)








